Bill Goggins

From:

Bob Seward <bobseward08@yahoo.com>

Sent:

23 July 2021 16:51 Barry McCartin

To: Subject:

Submission on Bye-law

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Barry,

The Angling Council of Ireland supports the the joint submission by IFPAC and IPS on the draft Bye-law.

Kind regards,

Bob Seward Angling Council Ireland

This e-mail, attachments included, is confidential. It is intended solely for the addressees. If you are not an intended recipient, any use, copy or diffusion, even partial of this message is prohibited. Please delete it and notify the sender immediately. Since the integrity of this message cannot be guaranteed on the Internet, I/we cannot therefore be considered liable for its content.